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Christmas 

Earlier in the week we published our Christmas newsletter.  A copy has also 

been emailed out to everyone by the class teacher.   Please click on the link to 

read all about planned events. 

https://www.aughtonchristchurch.lancs.sch.uk/serve_file/841983 

 

Christ Church Toy Service 

Christ Church will be holding their annual Toy Service online at 10.45am on Sun-

day 13th December. If you would like to make a donation please drop off your 

toys/gifts at the Ministry Centre on Friday 11th December 10am – 3pm or leave 

them in the brown/black delivery box by the Ministry Centre main door.  

This year in particular, the requirement to support families in need during    

Christmas is greater than ever. Please help us to brighten up the day of those 

children in our area who are less fortunate than ourselves. The organisations that 

we are supporting this year are SWACA and 

our local Foodbank. Please note that all toys 

should be new and not wrapped. We would 

appreciate it if you would buy items that are 

suitable for a range of ages. Thank you.  

 

Cards For Kindness 

This term, our value is compassion.  As part of 

this we wish to promote a Lancashire  initiative.  

Cards for   Kindness is an initiative which aims 

to reduce loneliness in our care homes by    encouraging members of the com-

munity to send a card to a local care home.  The Cards for Kindness project was 

originally set up by Lancashire County Council in summer 2018 and has since 

grown and developed across the  partnership with more local organisations     

lending their support and more than 100 care homes now participating.  If you 

want to send a card all you need to do is write one, attach a stamp and pick a 

local care home to send it to. Templates are available at https://

www.healthierlsc.co.uk/CardsForKindness 

 

Advent Windows—1st December 

We are so excited to tell you all about our plan for this year's advent windows! 

On the attached clue sheet (pages 2 & 3), you will find all the information and all 

the clues that you need to complete the Ultimate Christmas Treasure Hunt! 24 

houses, 24 words and 24 days to find them all...let the treasure hunt begin...Then 

join us for our Christingle service on Zoom and Facebook on Christmas Eve to 

see if you have got all the right answers. Hope to see you all there!!  

Many Christmas blessings to all, 

Sarah and Andy 

Aughton Christ Church 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  Our school value this half term is: “Compassion”  

‘Noticing a need’ (Mark 6.34) 

Staff changes 

There will be two staff changes at the end of this term.    

 

Miss Fletcher is unexpectedly leaving at the end of term for personal rea-

sons.  She has been an incredibly dedicated teacher and member of our 

school family for 7 years.  On behalf of the whole school community I would 

like to say thank you for everything she has done for the children of our 

community.   We will all miss Miss Fletcher incredibly but we wish her every 

happiness and best wishes on the next stage in her life. 

 

We are delighted to announce that a new teacher, Miss Ayres , will be    

taking on the Year 2 class teacher role for the rest of the academic year.  

All Year 2 parents have been sent a letter today about this.   

 

Mr Hutchinson who has provided ICT support to school is also retiring at 

Christmas.  Mr Hutchinson has been a parent, governor and member of 

staff and his involvement in our school stands at over 25 years.  We wish 

him every happiness in this new chapter of his life.   

 

Road works 

We have been informed by Scottish Power that there will be road works and 

a three way traffic light system on the junction of Swanpool Lane and Long 

Lane from the 14th-17th December 2020.  Please be aware of the addition-

al traffic issues when dropping off children and collecting from school and 

commuting in the local area.   

 

End of Term—Friday 18th December 

Please note that school will close for the Christmas Holidays on Friday 18th  

December. Children should be collected at their usual time and place 

on this day. School will re-open on Monday 4th January 2021.  

 

Year 6 WWII Theme Day 

As part of their topic work on World War II, Year 6 will be taking part in a 

Word War II themed day on Friday 11th December. The children have been 

asked to come in on this day dressed as an evacuee (they will discuss in 

class what this might look like). If you have any concerns regarding the 

dress code, please contact Mr Swift. 

 

Spring Term Milk  

If you would like your child to receive daily milk in school, please return the 

form together with payment no later than Tuesday 15th December. Milk for 

the Spring Term (January to March 2021) will cost £12.10. Letters are  

available on request to the office. 
 

 

 

 

Dates For Your Diary  

Friday 11th December—Year 6 WWII Theme Day 

 Friday 11th December—Christmas Jumper Day  

Monday 14th December—Santa Dash  

Tuesday 15th December—EYFS and KS1 Parties  

Wednesday 16th December KS2 parties  

Wednesday 16th December—Reflection time in Church  

Thursday 17th December—Christmas Dinner 

Friday 18th December—End of Term 

Notices 

https://www.aughtonchristchurch.lancs.sch.uk/serve_file/841983
https://www.healthierlsc.co.uk/CardsForKindness
https://www.healthierlsc.co.uk/CardsForKindness





